
Excused:

Duane





Hawaii Community College Academic Senate 
Memorandum

Date:  October 10, 2013 

To:  Joni Onishi, VCAA 

CC:  Manaiakalani Kalua, Chair 
  College Council 

From:  Helen Nishimoto, Chair 
Academic Senate 

Subject: Technology Master Plan 

The Academic Senate approved (pending edits) the Technology Master Plan on 
September 27, 2013.  The edits were brought to the College Council and we were
informed that the edits could not be incorporated into the document because the period  
for editing on Laulima had ended.  We were told that we could put the edits in an
addendum.   

Based on this information, once Manai incorporates the edits into an addendum, I will  
send it to the Senate explaining the situation and solicit their final approval for the  
document. 

Below are the recommended edits: 

Footer for document should read HawCC Technology Master Plan or Hawaii Community
College Technology Master Plan. 

Page 11, Goal 4 should read: Provide technology training to faculty, lecturers, staff, 
managers, and administrators.

Page 32, add to list of Session Attendees and Discussion Board participants: Misty 
Carmichael and Ellen Okuma.

The Senate liked College Council’s idea to add a cover page, which will identify the 
document as the Technology Master Plan. 












